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Migration of Payment Gateway on NLTA Server

The public is hereby informed that a migration exercise will be carried out on the NLTA Server on Thursday 23 December 2021 as from 16:00 hrs. The online reservation and purchase of personalized registration marks will therefore not be accessible on that day from 16:00 hrs to 23:00 hrs.

As soon as the migration exercise will be completed, access to the above-mentioned online service will be restored.

The National Land Transport Authority relies on the usual understanding and collaboration of the public.
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